Gentet, Matthias

From: Gus _

Sent: 10 January 2016 12:29

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Comments on 2015/4094/P have been received by the council.
Dear Sirs,

Since I have submitted this objection (referenced below) I have taken the time to talk to the owners, review
their additional submitted documents and consider their application.
T am pleased to say that I have changed my opinion!

Please can you remove my earlier Objeciion and, if at all possible, register my opinion_/n Support of the
application. My general and varied initial concerns have been met, and 1T believe that my worries about
parking could easily be met by allowing building but not granting additional residents permits, as [ believe
is now possible.

I believe that the addition of rooms to transform a local restaurant / pub into a 'coaching-inn' style of
establishment will benefit the area, ensure continued investment in and commercial success of the business
itself, and complement the general changes we are seeing in and around Kentish Town. At least one of the
respondents complained that they knew of no-one who supported it - well T and several other local residents
I've spoken to (generally under 45's!), would greatly welcome this development and fully support the
application.

Details Page for Planning Application - 2015/4094/P
Site AddressThe Bull And Last PH 168 Highgate Road London NW5 1QS

Kind regards,
Gus

Gus Gazzard

4 Grove Terrace,
Dartmouth Park,
London NWs5 1PH

On 25 Aug 2015, at 10:18, planning@camden.gov.uk wrote:




T am a neighbouring resident in Grove terrace.
T object to this application on grounds of insufficient provision of parking spaces in the area. This is always
a problem in the local roads - additional residential units will make this worse.
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